
Message from the Principal – March 2022  

     We are well into the start of our second term at Mount Hope!  As you are aware the first Report 
Card was sent home in February giving our caregivers an opportunity to discuss achievement with their child and 
focus on growth and improvement through goal setting and next steps. We value the importance of a home-school 
connection and appreciate the support that you provide at home to ensure your        child is meeting with success 
in all subject areas. The second Report Card will go home at the end of June to reflect achievement from February 
through to June. Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher to discuss questions you may have around their 
progress and achievement in Term 1. 

Our Character Builds programming continues at Mount Hope with our new trait of Honesty & Trustworthiness 
being the focus for the month of March.  Students have opportunities to learn the importance of traits to build 
their character and demonstrate their learning through their thoughts, behaviours and actions at school, on the 
playground and in the community!  

We continue to share our student work that is displayed throughout our school on twitter. Please feel free to join 
us on twitter (Mount Hope School @ MountHope_HWDSB) to get up to date information & view student success 
over the course of the year! 

With March upon us, we are looking forward to the spring and realize that Daylight Savings Time is approaching!  
Please remember to spring forward your clocks by 1 hour on March 13th which will bring longer daylight to look 
forward to! We also have March Break approaching the week of March 14th. We wish our families and students a 
wonderful March Break week to rest & recharge for the remainder of the school year. 

Wishing you an enjoyable break & month ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Mount Hope School Team 

Principal – Ms. N. Radojevic  

 


